


Good Morning Julie, 
 
 

REF: Warning Notice - Domestic Television Service Interference - REF:ACMA2021/161-14
 
 

I am writing in response to your letter dated 1st October 2021.
 

As you have noted in your letter, i spoke with Stephen on the 26th of July regarding my electric
fence allegedly causing my neighbour to have television interference.  As Stephen stated in that
phone conversation i was to get a am/fm radio (which i purchased) and walk the fence with the
radio while it was on an AM station, while walking if the fence had any interference it would
come through as static on the radio. 
 

I completed this on the  as advised, an no static or interference was found. 

 As a gesture of good will, I replaced all the electric fencing on my
property on the  and again walked the fence line with the radio and again no radio
interference/static.  So according to Stephen's instructions my fence is NOT causing any
interference.
 

I spoke with my neighbour on the night of the  and advised her that I had replaced all the
fence and if she had any interference could she please advise me so we could work this out
together and come up with a solution.  I have offered to pay for a technician to inspect their
television cabling also.
 

My neighbour rang me twice on the  to ask if I had my fence on as she has all
television channels and no interference. to which I replied yes.  The fence was left on until the

 when I rang her  to see how everything was and
she stated that she had interference on the night of the . If this was the case, why did she
not ring and advise me. I have advised for the fence to be turned off 

.
 

Could you please explain how my fence can have no interference with anything on my property
but does on my neighbours?
 

As stated above I have offered to pay for a technician to attend their property but am yet to
hear of their acceptance on this offer. Does this not count towards finding a solution.
 
 

As your letter is dated the 1st of October, and states that they have had further
television interference, I am wondering how this is possible since my electric fence has not been
utilized since the . 
 
 

If you would like to  send an ACMA inspector out to my property so we can both go through this
face to face, I would welcome a visit on my next break home which will be from the 

 to the . I have included my mobile number below should anyone
wish to contact me .
 
 

Kind Regards 
 

 




